ATAZMOZ zZMITIQON KAI EPTAZIQN
BLESSING OF HOMES AND BUSINESSES

Edav BéAete va emokeuBei o lMNatAp METpog TO OTITI 0OG N TNV €pyacdia oag
orayloouoév, TTaPAKOAOUUE CUUTTANPWOTE TTAPAKATW.

If you would like to have your home or business blessed by Father Peter
following the Epiphany Celebration, please complete this form and return it to the
Church office.

The Blessings will be done throughout the month of January.

Father is looking forward to visiting and praying with you in your home or place of
business.

God Bless you and Happy New Year to you and your loved ones.
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